| understand the problem with post office boxes. However, | do not
understand how these coupons could possibly be denied to seniors who are
living in nursing homes or assisted living facilities. Yes, they are

not unique addresses but it is obvious by the address what type of

facility it is (they usually have "assisted living" "health care" or

some such in the name). At this point, the majority of those in these

types of facilities are members of the Greatest Generation and | think

it's sad that the government would possibly deny any benefit to members

of the generation who lived through so much and contributed so much to
the country (and to the world, for that matter).

If you want my honest opinion, | think that the conversion to High Def
should be postponed again. With the economy being what it is right now,
getting new televisions or converter boxes should definitely NOT be on
anyone's high priority list. 1 wish SOMEONE could show a little common
sense (or maybe that went out with the Greatest Generation!)
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